
Newsletter for the Children of St Mary Magdalene Primary School (Woolwich Campus) 
Friday 26th June 2020 

 
Summer 2- Family: Respect- “Honour everyone. Love the family of believers. Fear God.”  1 Peter 2:17  

 
 

 

 

 

  

  

Dear Children, 

This week in school we welcomed some of our Year 2 children.  
They spent 4 days catching up with their friends and teachers 
and were able to take part in lots of fun activities.  They had a 
brilliant time and we look forward to seeing them again in 
September.  Next week some Year 3 children will join us in 
school.  All the children in school are behaving very well and all 
the staff and teachers are proud of the way they are keeping 
safe.  To those of you at home, keep up the good work with 
your online learning and don’t forget to read and pray every 
day.  Enjoy the lovely warm weather and we will see you very 
soon.  
 
Sending you my love and best wishes as always, 

Mrs King 

  

Mrs King   

Mrs King would like to thank all the staff who work so hard from: 
• The premises team and cleaners who keep the building 

safe and spotless 
• The kitchen team for providing lovely healthy lunches 
• The office team who deal with all the enquiries, letters and 

stacks of paperwork 
• The support staff who have been tidying and cleaning 

every cupboard, classroom and resource 
• The teaching staff who work in school providing fun and 

exciting learning opportunities as well as teachers who 
work from home providing all the online learning  

• The HSL – Miss Thomas for all her work behind the scenes 
helping families and organising food parcels 
 

To Mrs Amao and Mrs Ringmo who do a fantastic job helping 
help me to run the school every day! 
 
Who are you thankful for this week? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
This week Mr Smith has been very pleased with Ore and Favour and all 
the hard work and effort put into their learning.  

 
Mrs Turner would like to nominate the following children who have been 
working so hard from home:  Genevieve and Songen in Makeba class and 
Emmanuel and Seyi in Hawkins class for completing work set on 
Education city and Purple Mash daily in Reading, Writing, and Maths.  
Also, in Nursery, Ikhemeh and Chloe have also been nominated for 
working very hard with their online learning.  
 
Valentina, Faith and Tania have been awarded star of the week by Miss 
Hoon for being really polite, respectful and mature since being back in 
school which has really helped the adults working in their bubbles. 
 
 
Mrs Kristensen and Mrs Nicholson-Jones would like to say ‘well done to all 
the children who are completing their online work at home’. Their stars of 
the week are Daisy, Jared, Kenechukwu and Creedan Lee who have 
completed work on Education City and Purple Mash. Keep up the good 
work!   
 
A huge well done also to all the children who are working hard in school. 
They have enjoyed using playdough to talk about their feelings.  

 
  

 
 
Joshua and Ruby in Year 2 are Miss John’s stars of the week for 
demonstrating that they have been doing lots of learning during the 
school closure, and for completing some fantastic maths in school this 
week! 
 
Atikah in Year 4 has written an intriguing information text about aliens 
and Valentina has created an exciting poem and image about aliens.  

 
 

 

 

We wish the following children a very happy birthday this week… 

Michelle – 22nd June – Dahl Class 
Oluwatomiwa – 25th June – Potter Class 
Omofolarin – 27th June – Fonteyn Class 

Hannah – 27th June – Moore Class 
Petrica-Gelu – 27th June – Dahl Class 

Ruby – 27th June – Potter Class 
Samuel – 28th June – Cooper Class 

Richard – 28th June – Hargreaves Class  
 

 

 


